
 
Filter Inspection Completed  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The annual filter inspections were completed by Foresthill staff this Janu-
ary.  Annual inspections are necessary to keep the water treatment plant’s 
backwash process operating properly. (Backwashing is the process that 
cleans a filter by reversing the flow of water through it while water jets wash 
the filter media.) It is particularly important to complete these inspections 
early to avoid high flows through the plant during the summer and fire sea-
son.  The filters received and A+ and are ready for summer!  

 
Holiday Closures       

 
 

 

 

 

 
Our office will be closed on Wednesday, February 12th, 2025, in observance of Lin-
coln’s Birthday. We will return to the office on Thursday, February 13th, 2025. Our 

office will also be closed on Monday, February 17th, 2025, to honor President’s 
Day. We will return to the office on Tuesday, February 18th, 2025.  
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Reservoir Updates 
 

Rain Totals for  the 
calendar year 2025  
= 1.04” 
Average year +/- 49” 

 
Storage = 6,941 
Acre Feet 
 
12/20/24 - 1/23/25 

Usage = 47.91 Acre 
Feet 
 
Reservoir currently  
 100%  full 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Foresthill Elementary School  

Wednesday, February 

 12th, 2025 

at  6:00 P.M 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting.  

Water fun fact 

 A US liquid gallon of water weighs 
about 8.34 pounds. 



Foresthill Public Utility District – 24540 Main Street – Foresthill, CA 95631 – Office:  530-367-2511 

Create an account to view and print your bill, set up e-billing, make a one-time payment, or set up           

AutoPay. If you have any questions about the process, please call the office 530-367-2511.  

Staff would be happy to help.  


